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Thursday 18th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our cultural development programme, 11 by 11, we are incredibly excited to offer every 
child at Scargill the opportunity to watch a theatre performance this Christmas. This will be a 
fantastic experience and develop our children’s knowledge of the wonderful world of theatre.  
 
Year 5 & 6 classes (Current Y4 & 5) will be watching Christmas Carol at Derby Theatre.  
    
A Christmas Carol is a timeless tale of hope and redemption which follows Ebenezer Scrooge on an 

eye-opening, yet wondrous, journey through his past, present and future. 
With a spectacular set, stunning costumes, and an incredible company of actor-musicians, this all-

time festive favourite promises a truly magical trip to the theatre for all ages next Christmas. 
 
 
Place:       Derby Theatre    
Date:        Thursday 12th December 2024  
Voluntary contribution per child:  £18.94 
 
Children will need to wear: full school uniform and a coat 
 
They need to bring: 
A small snack (e.g., small bag of Haribo or chocolate buttons), which can fit into their pocket or be 
easily carried and a bottle of water.  
 
A packed lunch (to eat at school once we return from the theatre). 
 
If you wish your child to have a school lunch, please contact the office no later than Thursday 21st 
November 2024 to provide your order. A school lunch consists of a sandwich, fruit, salad/veg 
sticks, sweet treat and a bottle of water. 
 
We will begin our journey at 9.20am and return back to school for 1pm.  
 
We will use the latest medical information and emergency contact details that we have on file. If 
any details have changed, please inform the school office.   
 
Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay by Thursday 12th September 2024 
As always, this trip will only go ahead if we receive enough contributions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Benn 


